
   
 

 

Dear Archery Associations 

 

The following email contains the invitation and the handbook for coaches and leaders 

for the Nordic Youth Championships 2018.  

 

Archer registration opens 10.03.18 18:00 CET and ends 15.05.18 18:00 CEST. 

Entrants registered after 15.05 will be charged an additional late fee of 500 NOK.  

Coaches and leaders have the same prices as competitors minus competition fee, 

Each country delivers their country’s list of entrants gathered in a single list to 

paamelding@num2018.no  

It is of the utmost importance that all information in the entry list is correct. Mistakes 

may lead to archers being required to participate in the wrong division, which may 

entail loss of score, medals and new records made during the competition. 

Participants with handicaps and allergies need to be marked clearly and ALL 

participants must also report whether they may be filmed. If such a report is not noted, 

it will be assumed they have given consent. 

 

Payment is done collectively from each country to: 

IBAN: NO90 1506 0470 135  

Swift-address: DNBANOKKXXX 

 

We in Larvik Bueskyttere welcome you all to us this summer and 

 hope to see many competitors. 
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